
 

 

From: "LEMANCZYKAFKA RICHARD" <+16516479789>  

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:05 PM 

To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 4 seconds) 

Hello, my name is Richard LEMANCZYKAFKA. I live at 1946 Selby Avenue, and I want to speak to the 

issue on the Wednesday, May 19th, meeting at 3:30 p.m. regarding the resolution in the mill overlay 

and Prior Avenue. We think that this is outrageous to charge for a basic road that is used as a 

highway from Pierce Butler to Summit. There's so much traffic on here that the residents should not 

have to bear the brunt of that service. The assessment is outrageous. We've lived here for 33 years 

and have never had to pay anything like this for that type of work. This is absolutely outrageous and 

it's wrong. It's just outright wrong. I want to find out also how do I access the electronic meeting, and 

I'm extremely disappointed that there's no one here to talk to. 

You received a voice mail from "LEMANCZYKAFKA RICHARD". 

 

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 

tel:+16516479789

